
Welcome Guests                      
We’re glad you joined us this morning. 
Please stop by the Welcome Center and 
pick up a visitor’s packet. 

Today 
9:00 AM – Classes 
Children (3 yrs. – 5th Grade) 
~ Children's Wing (lower level)             
 
Student Ministries - Gospel of John 
(6th-12th Grade) 
~ Youth Room (lower level) 
 
Adults – Book of Revelation 
 ~ Fellowship Hall (upper level) 
 
Young Adults – Survey of Minor Prophets 
 ~ Room 6 (lower level) 
 
10:00 AM – Fellowship Time 
 
10:30 AM - Worship Service 

Evening Meetings - We will have a 
Summer Break from our Bible Studies 
and AWANA. They will resume in 
September. 

 

For additional class and ministry 
descriptions, visit our website – 
GraceChurchRootstown.com 

 

 

Announcements 
Closed Caption is available during the 
sermon on your mobile device.  Visit 
the Welcome Center for instructions or 
scan the QR code at an entrance into the 
Worship Center. 

Nursery is available during the 9:00 
AM classes and the 10:30 AM worship 
service. 

Jr. Church – We will be having a 
summer break from Jr. Church.  All 
children should stay with their parents 
during the church service.  Crayons and 
activity pages are available at the 
Welcome Center. 

 
Memorial Day Parade – Thank you 
for all who participated in the parade 
and in preparing handouts and 
decorating the float.  It was a great 
success!  Many boys and girls were 
invited to our Vacation Bible School! 
 
 
Senior Luncheon – Our next luncheon 
will be on Thursday, June 16 at noon in 
the Fellowship Hall.  We will be having 
a BBQ.  Please sign up at the Welcome 
Center.  This will be our last luncheon 
for the summer. 

 
 

 
 
Church Flowerbeds are looking 
better and better!  As you have some 
spare time throughout the summer, 
feel free to do some weeding 
wherever it is needed. 
        Questions?? Call Kim Jackson 
at 330-607-5920.   
 
 
Needed for VBS –The Craft team 
would like you to collect cereal 
boxes, toilet paper rolls, paper towel 
rolls, and plastic bottle caps for a 
couple special crafts.  You can place 
them in the box marked VBS near 
the Women’s Ministry table.  Thank 
you! 
 
 
 
Cookbook – We are hoping to get a 
few more of your favorite recipes for 
our cookbook. They can be placed at 
the Worship Center, given to Kim 
Jackson or sent to the office.  It 
would be helpful if they were sent as 
a Word document. Contact Kim 
Jackson if you have any questions. 
 

 
 
Red Cross Blood Drive – Our Blood 
Drive will be on Friday, June 16 from 
noon – 6:00 PM.  Blood is desperately 
needed.  You can make an appointment by 
calling 1-800-RED-CROSS. 
 
 
Community Picnic – The picnic will be 
on July 22. We would like a team of 
people that would help in the planning. If 
you are interested in helping with some 
planning of the Community Picnic, please 
sign up at the Welcome Center.  Thank 
you so much! 
 
 
Directory – The new directories will be 
run off on Tuesday and ready for you on 
June 11, Lord willing!  Thank you for 
your patience.   
    So, one last chance for those of you 
who might have forgotten to send in a 
picture.  Send it to 
swhite@gracechurchrootstown.com 
 or there might be someone who would 
like to be in the directory that hasn’t given 
me their information yet.  Please feel free 
to fill out the blue sheet that is at the 
Welcome Center and place it in the folder 
for the information to be included in this 
directory. 
   Thank you so much! 

 
 



 
Today's Nursery Workers   
             
9:00 AM – Stevie Pieplow 
                  Debby Weese 
 
10:15 AM – Carly Ferrell 
                     Beth Slater 
 
 
May 2023 Financials 
 
General Budget 
May Giving:            $16,829.73 
Monthly Budget:     $23,000.00  
Giving YTD:           $99,133.07 
Budget YTD:          $115,000.00 
 
Capital Improvements 
May Giving: $0 
Fund Total:  $10,264.75 
 
There are three ways to give to Grace 
Church: 
 

• By mailing a check to Grace 
Church at 4808 Tallmadge Road, 
Rootstown, PO Box 208, 
Rootstown, OH 44272 

 

• By giving online at the church 
website; or 

 

• By placing your gift at the 
Welcome Center. 
 

 

 
This Week’s Calendar 
gcor.churchcenter.com/calendar 
 
June 5 - 10 
 
Monday – Prayer Meeting @ 7 PM 
 
 
 
Upcoming Events  
 
June 15 – Senior Luncheon 
 
June 16 – Red Cross Blood Drive 
 
 
 
 
July 16-20 - Vacation Bible School 
 
July 22 – Community Picnic 
 
July 23-28 – Youth Summer Camp 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Grumbling and Stumbling 
 

Sermon Passage: John 6:41-59 
 

Tim Paulding 
 

June 4, 2023 
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